
     

 A letter from the Co - Presidents  
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Dear CPWC members, 
 
 Itôs definitely beginning to 
feel like fall in Atlanta.  As 
much as I would like to be 
cheering for the Braves in the 
postseason, Iôm trying to move 
forward and ócherishô the fact 
they won the National League 
East title.   
 The CPWC has so much to be 
thankful for this month.  We will 
be hosting another ñMovies at 
McFarlane Parkò this Saturday, 
October 12, for our community.  
Please bring your chairs and 
blankets and invite neighbors to 
see the movie classic ñE.T. the 
Extra-Terrestrial.ò   
 We are super-excited about 
our inaugural event ñArt for the 
Parkò (Oct. 17, 4-10 p.m. and 

Oct. 18, 10 a.m.- 4 p.m.) which 
received some great coverage in 
the Marietta Daily Journal!  This 
art show will be our Thursday, 
October 17 Evening Group 
meeting and our Friday, 
October 18 Daytime Program 
meeting at 11 a.m. so come have 
lunch and see all the amazing, 
talented artists ï some of whom 
are your neighbors and fellow 
CPWC members.  Be sure to 
rsvp to the Evite by October 16 
for the lunch.  If youôre 
available, the committee still 
needs some help to make this 
event a success.  I know Lynn 
Thompson -- who has so capably 
taken this event from concept to 
reality -- would so appreciate 
your help so please email her at 
bltonpv@gmail.com.  Also, 
please "like" their Facebook 
page at https://
www.facebook.com/
artforthepark?ref=br_tf.   
 
 Be sure to bring the kids by to 
the Halloween party at 
McFarlane Park on October 31 

at 6pm for pizza before trick-or-
treating begins.  And check out 
the rest of this newsletter for lots 
of interest group activities 
planned over the next month.  
Thanks to all our Interest Group 
chairs! 
 Our membership numbers are 
very strong with many new faces 
joining this year. We had an 
extraordinary turnout at our 
opening luncheon. Thanks to 
Missy Malmberg, Patti Newi, 
and Suzanne Deery for a great 
luncheon and fashion show by 
Straw Dog. A very special thank 
you goes out to Regina Wood 
for the wonderful slide show.  
Also, Jana Pantesco has spent 
many hours pulling together the 
membership data and directory.  
Thank you Jana!    
 
Happy Fall, Yôall! 

 

Julie Lischer &  
Sarajane Fletcher 
Co-Presidents  
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By Tina Engberg  
 

Join us!  

Saturday, October 12 th , 6 PM  

 

Movie starts around 7:15 PM  

McFarlane Nature Park  

Parking at 280 Farm Rd.  

 
JE.T. The Extra -Terrestrial K 

 

Bring your blankets and lawn -

chairs and enjoy a free outdoor 

screening.  Bring your friends 

and neighbors for this family 

friendly community -wide event  

Concessions will be available 

for purchase.  

Movies at McFarlane  

https://www.facebook.com/artforthepark?ref=br_tf
https://www.facebook.com/artforthepark?ref=br_tf
https://www.facebook.com/artforthepark?ref=br_tf
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=ET+movie+pictures&id=9BAFDAF2454960E0D5947EB9871861B5C2251B2D&FORM=IQFRBA


You are invited to attend  

Art for the Park  
 

Join us for this art show that 
will benefit  

McFarlane nature Park.   
 

October 17th 4:00 -10:00pm  
October 18th 10:00am -4:00pm  

 
Atlanta Country Club Ballroom  
500 Atlanta Country Club Drive  

Marietta, Georgia  30067  
 

For info:  Lynn Thompson, 
bltonpv@gmail.com  


